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First name: Darren
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Title: 

Comments: It appears the new rules outlined in the draft would significantly limit a very important form of

recreation in the wilderness and unduly increase the danger and risk to those involved. I regularly contribute to

many volunteer organizations that manage and maintain fixed anchors both in and outside of wilderness and it

would be a true shame to see that process hindered. Please ensure that the strong history of safely climbing and

exploring these areas can continue without excessive process and paperwork.

 

Thanks,

 

Darren Verploegen 


